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QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

Additional Estimates 2014 - 2015 
 
 

Outcome 1 - Employment  
 
Department of Employment Question No. EMSQ15-000072  
 
Senator Cameron asked on 10 April 2015 on proof Hansard page 17 
 
Question 
 
Companies with connections to The ORS Group  
 
Senator CAMERON: Have any contracts been allocated to companies that have got any 
previous connection with ORS, either through directorships or management? 
Ms Leon: Not that I am aware of. 
Senator CAMERON: Can you take that on notice. 
Ms Leon: Yes  
 
Answer 
 
The Procurement, Grants and Financial Viability team has conducted a thorough search of 
available records held by the Department of Employment.  
 
The search indicates that the department has not allocated contracts to any companies that 
have a previous connection with The ORS Group, either through directorships or 
management, to the best of its knowledge. 
 


